
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Week 8
Celebrating being 

HOOKED ON LEARNING  
Rooms 8, 9, 10 and 11.

This term Rooms 8 & 9 began by celebrating 
the change in season to Autumn. We went 
for an Autumn walk and had a lot of fun in 
the leaves.  We made leaf people figures 
and did leaf rubbings to create our own 
Autumn tree pictures. Our next celebration 
was to dress in pink to support anti- 
bullying. We loved our two lessons in 
Harold’s Classroom which focussed on 
making good decisions.



Rooms 10 & 11 enjoyed celebrating being a good 
friend by dressing up in pink.  As part of our Life 
Education visit and to show how we work together, 
we needed to pass a hoop around the circle 
without breaking our ‘chain’.  This was a good 
challenge for demonstrating teamwork.  As we 
head toward our Matariki holiday, we have been 
using oreos to illustrate the phases of the moon.

See you next 
time Taupō 
Primary School!



Diary Dates 

Week 8 Friday
24 June School Closed Matariki 

Week 9 28 June Rippa Training (Seniors)

Week 9 29 June Orienteering Training Day (Seniors)

Week 10 4th July Catch Up Cycle Skills  Rms 19 & 20 Session 1

Week 10 5th July Catch Up Cycle Skills Rms 19 & 20 Session 2

Week 10 6 July Orienteering Kiwi Sport Y5/6 Interschool Competition

Week 10 7 July Catch Up Cycle Skills  Rm 21 Session 1

Week 10 8 July Catch Up Cycle Skills Rm 21 Session 2

Week 10 8 July Mid Year Reports Come Home
Last Day of the Term

Week 2 1 August Teacher Only Day - Whanau Hui / Parent Interviews

Week 2 3 August Whanau Hui / Parent Interviews Continue (afternoon)

Week 3 9 August Rippa Training Senior School

Week 3 TBC? Senior School Y4-6 Cross Country TBC Spa Park

Week 4 17 August Interschool Rippa Tournament Senior School

Week 6 31 August Interschool Cross Country Y4-6

Week 8 13, 14, 15 
September

Ngāti Tūwharetoa Taiopenga Kapa Haka Festival 



How nice to see our 

students outside 

on a lovely sunny 

day enjoying a 

game of basketball



Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at Taupo Primary School


